What’s happening?

The Rhode Island Department of Transportation (RIDOT) is performing a roadway improvement
project in Tiverton. The project includes removal of existing road surface and replacement with new.
Main Street will include removal of existing curb and sidewalk and replacement with new. All new
roads will be restriped, new signage installed, and clean and flush drainage fixtures.

When is it happening?
The paving plan is as follows:

RI Route 77 paving (Main Road) from Highland Road to Evans Avenue. Mid July — Mid November
2024,

Highland Road paving from Bridgeport Road to Rl Route 77. Early September — Late December
2024,

Paving operations are Sunday through Thursday nights 8:00 pm to 6:00 am. Please expect
construction noise. Detours will be in place to ensure traffic flow. Off road operations such
as sidewalk installation and curb work will be completed 7:00 am-3:30 pm.

For Additional Information Contact: RIDOT Outreach

Jim Pratt | 401-714-6845 Kara Langelier | 401-786-1738
James.Pratt@dot.ri.qov Kara.Langelier@dot.ri.gov

Construction activities may be subject to delays primarily based on weather, third-party delay or any unforeseen circumstances.
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